
 

 

June 10, 2024 

 

Re: Fire at Flexfab Facility  

 

Dear Flexfab Customer, 

Flexfab would like to inform you of our operational status for this week. On the evening of June 

9, 2024, a fire occurred at Flexfab’s Main Plant facility located at 1699 West M-43 Highway, Hastings, MI 

49058. 

No persons were injured, the fire was contained to an isolated area but some support equipment 

were impacted by the water. Flexfab’s operation at the Main Plant are temporarily suspended for cleaning 

and repair, and our crew is working diligently to get the equipment back online.  

Shipping and receiving at the Main Plant remains open, and we are shipping product that is staged 

or in stock.  

All other Flexfab locations in North America were not impacted and are operating normally:  

• Flexfab Grand Rapids at 4440 44th St SE, Kentwood, MI, 49512 

• Flexfab Hastings West at 2620 W. M179 Highway, Hastings, MI, 49058 

• Flexfab Horizons International, Inc at 102 Cook Road, Hastings, MI, 49058 

We anticipate the disruption will last throughout the week. Status and recovery updates will be 

provided as they become available. Please reach out to your Flexfab Customer Service Representative 

regarding any concerns.  

 
 
Sincerely,  

 

Bruno Bortali 

Vice President of Sales 


